
 

Business Advisory Council (BAC) 

February 12, 2021-- Friday 

9:00 AM VIA ZOOM/Virtual Meeting 

Attendees:   

Greene County BAC Mission Statement:    The Greene County Business Advisory Council, in partnership with Greene 

County schools and businesses, will assist in the assessment of workforce needs and employability skills for student 

success in the regional economy.   

Co-Chairs:  Amy Baldridge, GCESC Director, and Terry Graves-Strieter, GCESC Superintendent 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
 

2. Review minutes of December 2020 Meeting 
 

3. HS Student Surveys—Naviance & YouScience 
 

4. Sinclair Workforce Development Updates—Dan Driskell, Sinclair Workforce & Org. Dev. 
 

5. Project LIFE update—Kristin Brown, GCESC Transition Coordinator 
 

6. DRMA updates—Kayla Manuel, DRMA Program Coordinator 
 

7. ODE Grant Opportunities  
 

8. United Way Presentations— 
 UW Update, Tom Maultsby, President & CEO 
  UW Education Initiatives, Tracy Sibbing, VP of Community Impact 
 

9. Next Meeting:  June 17, 2021 (change of date), 9:30 AM within GCESC Board Meeting 

  

Next Meeting: 

June 17, 2021, 9:30 AM (within GCESC Board Meeting—not Full Council) 

         Thank you for being a part of this group! 


